
 
 
 
 
TSA Board mtg. 
3-13-14 
 
Meeting called to order by Nathan Mondragon, President 
Members present Debbie Neubert, Nathan Mondragon, Jim Craft, Tania Newgord, Dave 
Petty, Chris Bowman, Tyler Wilson, Mike Blundell, Heather Wages, and Pam Perez 
Visitors: Jeremy Amschwand, Chad Soliz 
 
Old Business 
 
 February minutes were approved  

  
New Business 

 
 Nathan  

 Technical Director – board members discussed the two candidates for the 
position.  A vote was taken and Nick Bestor will be the new Technical Director, 
although the compensation for the new position will be tabled until the next 
meeting 
 

 Chris 

 $40,000 uniform expense breakdown and update – this is being reviewed and 
will be tabled for the next meeting 
 
 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:32 by Jim and seconded by Nathan 


